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LSH Google Classrooms! 

We have created Google Classrooms as a way to connect 

with our students! There are a lot of fun and engaging activities 

that were developed based on student interest and requests. 

These activities include videos, collaborative questions, brain 

breaks, mini-lessons, read alouds, and fun STEM lessons! 

 

 

UW-Oshkosh Counselors 

UW-Oshkosh Counselors are virtually working with students 

in small groups and also with individual students, in a 4 week 

course that started on November 18th. The first two sessions 

went great, and the students were able to form connections with 

their Counselors.  They are focusing on social emotional skills that 

are very valuable and will benefit our students in all aspects of 

their lives. 

 

Happy Holiday’s from your Coordinators! 

Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, Happy Kwanzaa, Happy 

New Year’s, and all other Season Greetings!  We hope that 

everyone has a wonderful winter break and enjoy the extra time 

off of school! Please reach out to us if we can help support you in 

any way!  Stay safe everyone! ~CLC Team 

*This program is funded in cooperation with the Oshkosh Area School District and the 
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant 
Program.* 

 


